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Skelwith Parish Council 
Minutes of the Meeting of Skelwith Parish Council held in the Community Centre,  

Skelwith on Tuesday 6th May 2014 
 
Present: Cllrs – John Benson (Chairman) C Dey (Vice Chair), M Meredith, L Smith  
  Clerk – S Pender 

 ` Action 
By 

19/2014 Apologies 
RESOLVED Apologies were noted from G Broughton 

 

20/2014 Election of Chairperson 2014 
RESOLVED That Cllr John Benson be appointed as Chairperson of Skelwith Parish Council 
for the forthcoming year.  

 

21/2014 Election of Vice Chairperson 2014 
RESOLVED That Cllr Carol Dey be appointed as Vice Chairperson of Skelwith Parish 
Council for the forthcoming year. 

 

22/2014 Declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests in respect of agenda items 
None 

 

23/2014 Minutes of March Meeting 
RESOLVED: that the Minutes of the Meeting held on 4.3.14 are approved as a true record 
and signed by the Chair. 

SP 

 Public Participation 
None received 

 

 
 
 
24/2014 
 
 
 
 
 
25/2014 
 

Update on On-going Issues & Actions from Last Meeting 
 
To update on Highways issues 
RESOLVED  
Sat Nav signs - that the Council monitors the situation and consider if a sign is needed to 
be added – DO NOT FOLLOW SAT NAV due to extremely narrow roads 
 
To contact David Huck regarding drains blocked under the road at Bog Lane 
 
To update on the LDNPA Bridge Plaque 
RESOLVED to seek a further quote and then to have the plaque made 

 
 
 
 
SP 
 
 
 
 
 
SP 
 

26/2014 Planning:  
RESOLVED  
Two applications received   Old Mill Yard – that the project manager be contacted to see 
if a site visit can be provided to find out more information 
Brathay Hall – that the application be approved, however, it be suggested that the Yurt is 
green and that it be confirmed that this permission cannot be converted into a 
permanent dwelling. 
 

 
 
SP 

27/2014 Cllr Matters 
RESOLVED 
Feedback was given from Cllr Day following the LAP meeting, much local concern 
regarding parking charges in Ambleside and concern on impact of access to services and 
impact on local businesses. A letter should be sent to Tim Farron and to the Chief 
Executive Dianne Woods. 
Also concerns regarding the future of Westmorland Hospital, a letter be sent to 
Morecambe Bay Trust.   
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28/2014 
 
 

Financial Matters 
 
RESOLVED That payments to CALC (Annual  Subscription), AON (Insurance) and the Parish 
Clerk be approved. 

 
 
 
 

29/2014 Correspondence: 
RESOLVED: That all items circulated by email be accepted 

 
 
SP 

 Next Meeting 

 Tuesday 1st July 2014 7.30pm in the Community Centre, Skelwith 
 

 

Meeting closed at 8.40pm 


